

THE CREEK



cottonwoodcreekcharter.com

August 21, 2025

3425 Brush St. | P.O. Box 1648 • Cottonwood, CA 96022 • 347-7200



UPCOMING EVENTS

8/22 Waterworks Field Trip 8/25 First Day of Electives 9/2 Labor Day - No School 9/3 Parent Club Meeting 9/8 Board Meeting

ELECTIVES

9/16 +17: School Pictures

Our elective classes begin next Monday, August 25. The elective classes take place from 1:30pm to 2:30pm. If a student is signed up for an elective, but is not staying on a particular day, please come to the office and sign the student out. We will be taking roll in the elective classes each day. Students not enrolled in an elective class must be picked up at 1:30 pm. Please let the office know, if your student wants to drop an elective. We can't guarantee that we will be able to move your student into another elective. If your student got into the Cooking, Floral Design or Glass & Metal elective, there is an additional \$40 due on Monday 8/25 for supplies.



WELCOME BACK

What a great first week of school!! Thank you parents for helping make the start of school a successful one. Back to School Night was well attended last Thursday evening. Our staff appreciates it when the majority of their parents are present to hear the overview of the year. Thank you Parent Club for providing ice creams on the back playground.

This week we kicked off the school year by celebrating America250 at our first Morning Flag on Tuesday. Captain America even showed up! We are looking forward to all the Patriotic events and dress-up days that will be coming throughout the year. We will announce these events and dress-up days in the coming weeks in the weekly newsletter.

A big thank you to Roxanne who is working tirelessly on the elective schedule. Due to increased enrollment, there will be many students who do not get their first or even second choice so we appreciate your understanding when the electives are posted today in the hallway. Elective classes start next week.

Thank you again Rattler Families!! Let's have a great year!!

Mark R. Boyle



FACEBOOK PAGE

Did you know we have a Cottonwood Creek
Charter School private Facebook group? This
group is reserved for parents and guardians
of current students so you must request to
join and answer a question regarding the
name and grade of your child attending our
school. This is different from our public
Facebook page. We post pictures and make
announcements and it serves as a good place
for parents to share and get information.

PARENT REMINDERS

- Please check your student's backpacks daily for homework and notes from their teachers.
- Please drop off your students outside the building at the area designated for their grade. All K-3 grade students must be accompanied off campus after class or electives by an adult or older sibling.
- Please make sure that your student dresses appropriate for school.

SOCCER TRYOUTS

Soccer tryouts are Monday, August 25th from 2:35pm till 4pm. Please meet at Room 16. Tryouts are open to 5th through 8th graders.